
Hello fellow members.  The sunshine 
and warmer weather has finally 
arrived and I hope everyone is healthy 
and doing well. Your new executive 
is working hard to make this a fun 
and prosperous year. 

Our next meeting is our Member 
Appreciation Night.  It will be a dress 
up Gala evening.  We have some 
great entertainment lined up and 
also a wonderful meal. There will be 
numerous awards and pin recipients. 
This event will only be a success with 
your help and attendance.  When 
our phone committee calls please be 
receptive and purchase some tickets.  
The Cost is $100 /couple and $50 
/single.  Bring friends and family out.  
It will be an enjoyable evening!. 

It is being held at the Hellenic Greek 
Centre on Ester Road.  I look forward 
to seeing many of you there.  Also if 
you are  receiving a pin that night it 
is extra important to attend and be 
rewarded for your participation in 
this much worthy Club. 

On June 15th we are holding our 
2nd annual Touch A Truck event 
where young and old can come 
and explore and take pictures on 
numerous pieces of equipment and 
neat vehicles.  If you know of anyone 
who has a  vehicle that they would 
like to showcase please contact an 
executive member and they will 
forward the info on.  Please pass on 
the word and plan on attending this 
fun filled day.  We are partnered up 
with Big Brothers ,Big Sisters for this 
event and they can surely use your 
help.

Our annual Golf Tourney is on August 
17th at Forest Ridge Golf Course.  
We are in need of golfers and prizes.  
This is one of our Major fund raisers 
and will only be a success with your 
help.  Flyers and more info will be 
in next newsletter.  You can contact 
myself ,Connie or Tracey to reserve 
your spot.  Our phone numbers are 
in the newsletter.. 

All the events we hold are very 
important to the numerous charities 
and agencies we support.  I know 
I am always pleading for help and 
support but that is exactly why you 
are a member of this club.  We help 
the less fortunate, and many people 
would go hungry or not receive 
the care  they need to carry on a  
normal life without the aid of our 
organization. Your Participation is 
crucial to so many that we help, so 
once again please continue to give 
the way you have for the last 75 
years.  You all are so needed!. 

We are one of the most successful 
organizations  in the Sudbury area, 
all due to members like you.  Your 
executive is very thankful and proud 
of  all of you and want to sincerely 
thank each and every one of you  
Keep up the great work!! 
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Sick and Visiting Committee  

As our members age this is a committee that becomes very important.  Doug Honeyford is heading this committee.  
If you would like to volunteer to be on this committee please contact Doug.
If you know of someone who has passed away or is sick please call or e-mail George Faulkner phone 705 586 1937  
e-mail george.e.faulkner@gmail.com. We will send a card to the family or person.



General Meeting    
Connie Zwarich

April 4th saw us at the Parthenon 
for our monthly meeting.  We had 
21 members and 3 guests.  Vice 
President John Varney presided 
over the meeting as our illustrious 
president was basking in the sun in 
Hawaii. 

Our guest speaker was Pastor Bradley 
Hale from the Elgin Street Mission.  
He presented some startling facts. 
Sudbury has given out 1,000,000 
needles – that’s right 1 million – this 
past year.  On average 3 people a 
day overdose. That points to the fact 
Sudbury does have a drug problem. 

The Mission serves all kinds, drug 
addicts, homeless, the elderly, people 
with mental health issues and some 
who are just hurting. Everyone is 
welcome.  They come for the meals 
and the company. Usually they prep 
250 meals a day.  There are laundry 
facilities, showers and a clothing 
room that the patrons can access. 

This is all done through donations.  
There is NO government funding. 
Pastor Brad is always looking for 
volunteers to assist. If you are 
interested in volunteering he can be 
reached at The Mission 344 Elgin 
Street  705 673 2163.

Sports
The Annual Charity Golf tournament 
goes August 17th at Forest Ridge 
Golf Club.  We are looking for golfers, 
prizes and silent auction items. If you 
can assist in any way please contact 
Don Delongchamp.

May Birthdays
May 01	 Joan Kotan
May 03	 Don Delongchamp
May 05	 Frank Morassutti
May 05	 Fred Medynski
May 05	 Mckenna Urso
May 06	 Roland Clements
May 06	 Albert Kelly
May 08	 Shirley Long
May 10	 Gilbert Hartley
May 12	 George Faulkner
May 13	 Edward Bednis

May 14	 Robert Gauthier
May 15	 John Lytle
May 16	 T Hennessy
May 16	 Albert Wierzbicki
May 16	 J Mccuaig
May 16	 Mel Young
May 18	 Fern Levesque
May 25	 Anthony Urso
May 27	 Jason Delongchamp
May 30	 Alistair Gancher

Upcoming Events
May 9	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm

May 11	 Gala	 Hellenic Centre	 5:30 pm

June 13	 General Meeting	 TBD

June ?	 Executive Meeting	 Hour Glass	 6:00 pm

June 15	 Touch a Truck	 Cambrian College

May Gala
Doug Honeyford gave an update on our May Gala. It goes Saturday May 11 
at the Hellenic Centre at 486 Ester Road. Cost is $100 per couple or $50 
single. Fun starts at 5:00 pm. There is live music, a buffet, and a 5 piece 
band after the member awards are presented. For Gala info email ACTGALA@
groupadmin.com or call Dave/Loretta office 705.222.2369 or any executive 
on page 4 of this bulletin. RSVP must be made by Monday, May 6th so we 
can confirm our numbers with the Hall. 

Directions to the Hellenic Centre – From Sudbury travel to Long Lake Road. 
Turn right onto Ester Road. Ester Road is just passed Rock Harley Davidson 
and before the Northern Credit Union. If you are coming from the 17 bypass it 
would be passed Walmart and Northern Credit Union and a left hand turn.



Good of the
Order 
Tracey Urso reminded everyone there 
are two $1000 bursaries available 
for first year post secondary students. 
They must be a direct dependent of 
an ACT member. Applications are 
available on our website.

Art Connor is in Extendicare York. If 
you know Art stop by and have a visit 
with him. Member Suzanne Fortin is 
looking good as her treatments are 
going well.

Motion to adjourn by George Faulkner 
at 7:30 pm

It was decided the Sheriff’s pot be 
donated to the Elgin Street Mission. 
Members did us proud. The pot 
raised $305.

The members draw was won by 
Jeannine Desjardin.

Message from 
the MS Society
Their fundraiser goes Sunday May 
26th.  If you would like to put in a 
team or walk as an individual here is 
the information you will need.

Here’ the Link to REGISTER YOUR 
TEAM! IT’S EASY!  Help us get to our 
Goal of $30,000 for 2019

Currently, we are only at 10% of our 
overall goal online! We only have 9 
Teams registered to date, but we are 
missing so many of you to help us 
REACH OUR GOAL!  

Let’s get those numbers up for 
Sudbury!  

h t t p : / /mssoc . conv i o .ne t / s i t e /
TR/Walk?pg=informational&fr_
i d = 6 4 1 6 & t y p e = f r _
informational&sid=2040

FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.WEEBLY.COM

Wiky Robotics Championship Team at Waterloo

Supporting Students
May 14, 2018 - Wasse Abin Wikwemikong High School teacher Chris Mara 
was recently recognized with a Prime Minister’s Award (presented by PM 
Trudeau) for Teaching Excellence for putting First Nations students on the 
map in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM).

April 14, 2019 their Robotic Team #5672 won the regional Championship, 
in North Bay, with the highest ever marks and are off to the Worlds in Detroit, 
April 24th, 2019, to compete against 600 other teams from around the 
world. UCT 1051 Sudbury is proud to help support their efforts. It’s what we 
do; thanks to you, our members.

Scholarship
Tracey Urso

Our local council offers two $1000 Entrance Scholarships to the dependents 
of paid up members.  

Applicant Eligibility: Dependents of members must be entering their first year 
at a post-secondary institution. Applications can be downloaded from our 
website.

http://uctsudbury.ca/ Applications are found under the heading FORMS and 
must be submitted by June 15, 2019. For further information contact Tracey 
Urso at atmurso@hotmail.com



2017-2018
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

George Faulkner 586-1937

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

Mel Young 662-3126

Len Zwarich 969-8496

John Roy 674-3722

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

Pin Recipients
5 Years

Theresa MacLean   Chantal Fortin   Gerry Lougheed
Andrew Nutt   Connie Zwarich

15 Years

Alan Arkilander   Loretta Clipperton Carnes   Shirley Giff 
T Hennessy   George Lalonde   Michael Morelli

Claire Sheridan   Anthony Urso

20 Years

Carmen Swallow

35 Years

Daniel Coleman   Roger Desloges   Kevin Manuel   Richard Mei

40 Years

Winston Arid   Ted Culhane   John McCusker   Richard Meunier

45 Years

Jack St Louis   John Steinbacher   William Varney

50 Years

Montgomery Briggs   Gilbert Brouillette

55 Years

Roger Alary   William Foster   John Nelson   Joe Rumleski

65 Years

Roland Clements   Alistair Gancher


